
 

 
 

 

March 2023 
Dear Candidate, 
 
Thank you for your interest in the Class Teacher post presently being advertised at Fell Dyke. 
 
Fell Dyke is an ambitious and rapidly improving school who wish to appoint an excellent teacher into a 
permanent post from September 2023. We are a 1.5 form entry school and currently have around 290 
children on roll, including nursery. We are looking for a teacher who, in future years, would be flexible 
and open to working in other year groups. 
 
Staff work together closely in each phase to support one another to meet the needs of all children in 
their class. There are several children across school with Education and Health Care Plans, who 
receive 1:1 support from TAs. We have a large team of excellent teaching assistants. Establishing 
good relationships with all colleagues and being proactive in quickly developing a high-quality 
professional dialogue focussed on learning are both very important to us.  
 
Curriculum development is a well-established yet ongoing process for all teaching staff in our school. 
We expect staff to be willing and able to support with whole school improvement, through excellent 
foundation subject leadership and being proactive in raising the profile of their subject across all 
phases. 
 
Continuing personal and professional development is high on our agenda. A full and detailed in-
service training programme is developed for all staff each year. Recently qualified and experienced 
staff alike are very well supported. We expect that parents, staff and governors work together in the 
spirit of partnership and we strive constantly to improve our provision for the benefit of our community. 
 
The school site is large and facilities for learning are extensive. We have plenty of space in school for 
working with children, a large playground and MUGA, forest school area and a substantial school 
field. 
 
Candidates should read the attached person specification and job description very carefully. 
Based upon the information within these documents, they should submit a full and detailed 
letter plus a completed application form. Please write or type letters on separate paper if 
necessary. 
 
Applications should be submitted to school via the postal or email address included above, for the 
attention of the Head Teacher, by noon on Thursday 27th April. We look forward to hearing from 
you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Ms K Savage 
 

Head Teacher 


